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Welcome to Old Denaby Parish Council’s newsletter. 

Wow, what a busy few months it has been!  The councillors 

have been working hard to push forward with ideas, events and 

issues raised by residents at our previous public meeting.  

Please read on to see what’s been happening…... 
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Keeping you up to date; 

Public Meetings 

Our next Public Meeting is on Thursday 

May 19th at 7.30pm.  The meeting will be 

held in the upstairs, function room at the 

Manor Pub.  Everyone is welcome to 

come along, meet your councillors 

(including our recently co-opted new 

member Sarah Tippett) and have your say 

about our village.  

Burglaries  

Unfortunately as many of you will be aware, 

there has been a recent spate of burglaries 

within the village.  Thank you to Mccaullie for 

setting up a whatsapp group for residents, 

arranging a police officer to visit the village 

and also for smart water to be provided to 

residents.  Please look out for each other 

and stay safe. 

Queen’s Platinum Jubilee  

Village event 

 

SAVE THE DATE  

Saturday 4th June on the village field 

2pm till late!   

Can you help with organising? Craft? 

Plan Games? Provide Music? 

Please email cllrwells@outlook.com 

 

Our Old Denaby 

Spring is in the air and it is wonderful to see all the bulbs popping up 

adding colour to our verges.  The field is also buzzing with new plants thanks 

to our wonderful volunteers. 

Our Highways - We have finally had resurfacing throughout the whole 

village, unfortunately patched and not a total resurface but still a massive 

improvement.  If you notice any reoccurrence of pot holes please report im-

mediately on the DMBC website. 

Parking - please ask visitors to be considerate when parking in the village, 

don’t park on pavements to allow pushchairs and wheelchair access. 

The Village Field - located behind Denaby Lane, volunteers have been out 

in force cutting away the overgrown grasses and plants, bench bases have 

been uncovered and new wood is being cut to size ready for instillation.  We 

are also installing some playground equipment onto the field shortly 

Keep Old Denaby Tidy - We are putting a lot of time, effort and money into 

developing the village field for our community.  Please pick up after your 

dogs and dispose of it in the bins provided at the exit of the field. 

Street Drainage - we are in constant communication with regard to the 

blocked drains within our village and have recently had a team out to inspect 

and clear drains up to Ferryboat Lane. 

Noticeboard - within the village we have a Parish Council notice board, if 

you have a charity event, volunteer project or other such item which you 

would like to display in the notice board, please contact our Parish Clerk 

Clare McRoy– clerk@olddenabypc.org.uk 

Monthly Community Volunteer Litter Pick - Our village litter pick is grow-

ing from strength to strength with new members joining every time.  The 

group meets on the last weekend of every month at 10.30am by the tele-

phone box.  Updates are available on the village Facebook page or in the 

notice board. 

                             ———————————————— 

Don’t forget, to find out what your village volunteers are doing and how 

you can get involved join “Community Group of Old Denaby” on  

Facebook 


